Brenda Taplin

From: Joanna Vincent

Sent: 02 June 2023 12:40

To: Brenda Taplin

Subject: FW: Twickenham Riverside development [GATELEY-GHAM.FID85841]

----- Original Message-----

From: leesa Belligero

Sent: 02 June 2023 12:18

To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com>; Rachel.Newman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: Twickenham Riverside development

Dear Joanna and Rachel,

| felt it was important to send you my support of the proposed Twickenham Riverside Development. This positive
change, to a much neglected and under utilised area of Twickenham, will be the crowning glory to our wonderful
Twickenham.

As a resident of Twickenham for over 30 years and a devotee of our beautiful riverside facilities, | truly believe this
development will be better than anyone can even imagine. As | frequently dog walk and sadly less frequent jog, from
Twickenham to Richmond, | am never not impressed by our historical houses and parks, vibrant pubs, hidden garden
gems and cafes full of friendship and laughter. The one good thing to come out our terrible COVID Pandemic was the
pedestrianisation of Church Street. A dramatic and fantastic improvement for Twickenham.

Finally, like everywhere in the world, people gravitate towards water. Exercising near/on water, dining while
overlooking water, socialising around water. This stretch of the Thames could be spectacularly beautiful, if the
proposed plans go ahead. Consequently improving everything from the local economy to people’s mental health. It's
universally accepted that being outside just makes people feel happier! So let's move Twickenham ahead now so we
can all enjoy this brilliant place to live and leave a lasting legacy for future generations to be proud of and savour!

Kind regards,
Leesa Belligero



Sent from my iPad





